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                         London, 26 January 2017 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The High Commission for the Republic of Cameroon in 
the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern 
Ireland wishes to inform the public that: 
  

- Mr WANDA TOUNOUGA LUDOVIC ARSENE, born 
on 02 January 1992 in Yaoundé 
 

is urgently requested to report to the High Commission, 
Consular Service, for a matter that concerns him. 
 
Anyone who knows this Cameroon national or his 
whereabouts is kindly requested to notify him of the 
above information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joël Hervé Nguenkam 
Chargé d’Affaires a.i. 

 
 

 

 


